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NOTICE TO CONTRACTOR – TACTILE WARNING STRIPPRIVATE 

[Delete this NTC if not required for the Project.]
The installation of the Tactile Warning Strip requires close coordination between the Contractor and the supplier/installer.  This coordination is the sole responsibility of the Contractor and there will be no compensation for delays caused by a lack of coordination.
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